Hampton Township

May 2009 Planning Commission Meeting 05/11/2009 7:30 PM

Planning commission member present

- * Jeremy Irrthum
- * Larry Runyan
- * CaSondra Schaffer
- * Mike Tix
- * Martin Thomas
- 1. Meeting called to order by Jeremy Irrthum.
- 2. David Leske 3800 240th Street Hampton, Mn 55031 651-463-8330

David Leske approached the planning commission to add a out building to his property. The pole shed would be 70' X 120' or 72' X 100' with 14ft side walls. The shed would be placed on the right side of property. The planning commission unanimously approved.

3. Greg Endress 6256 250th Street E. Hampton, Mn 55031

Greg Endress approached the planning commission to have his son build a house and receive road frontage. Greg has a existing Building permit. The planning commission suggested two options, 1st Approve that the son buys the south half of the 8 acres and gets a easement for a driveway.

2nd Approve that the son buy the 8 acres build the house and then sell 4 acres back to Greg.

Motoin to adjourn by Larry Runyan Second by Mike Tix Unanimously approved Casondra Schaffer Hampton Township Planning Commission